
Subject:  Important Safety Recall Notice  

    

Dear Michelin Tire Owner, 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor  
Vehicle Safety Act. 
 
Michelin North America, Inc. has decided that certain Michelin 180/55ZR17 M/C (73W) Pilot Power 3 
motorcycle tires fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard Number 119, “New  
Pneumatic Tires for Motor Vehicles with a GVWR of more than 4,536 kilograms (10,000 pounds) and 
Motorcycles.” These tires lack the required maximum load and associated inflation pressure  
information on the sidewall, and therefore Michelin is recalling approximately 184 of these tires in the 
United States. 
 
You are receiving this letter because our records indicate that you may have purchased one or more 
of the recalled tires. 
 
Please see the attached notification letter for full details regarding this safety recall, or visit our  
website at http://motorcycle.michelinman.com/motorbike/michelin/desktop/US/en/help/pp3vr.html/ 
 
Michelin would like to provide this letter via US Mail as well, but we do not have your mailing  
address.  You can provide your address to Michelin by responding to this email or by calling our  
Consumer Care line at the number provided below. 
 
Commitment to safety, quality and respect for the customer are our highest priorities. Please  
accept our sincerest apology for any inconvenience that this recall may cause you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelin North America 
Consumer Care Department 
Case number: xxxxxx 

  


